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VERMONT MEDICAL SOCIETY RESOLUTION
Ensuring a Health Professional Member of the Green Mountain Care Board

As adopted at the VMS Annual Meeting on November 4, 2017

RESOLVED, that the Vermont Medical Society will urge the Governor of Vermont to
ensure that at least one Green Mountain Care Board seat be occupied with a physician or
other health care professional (registered nurse, nurse practitioner, or physician
assistant), and be it further

RESOLVED, that the Vermont Medical Society will advocate for changing the
authorizing statute to require that at least one seat of the Board be filled by a currently-
or recently- practicing physician or health care professional (registered nurse, nurse
practitioner, or physician assistant).



